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Chairman Bergquist and Members of the committee,  

I am submitting my proponent testimony for HB2025.   

I believe repealing the three-mile extension for cities is the right thing to do.  That three-mile extension 
puts those residents into an awkward place of government representation.  They don’t live in the city, so 
they fall under the rule of county government.  But, at the same time, the city gets to make decisions over 
residents inside that three-mile area without being held responsible to them.  I believe this bill would 
make the boundaries correct once again and not put residents in a situation where they live under the rule 
of government without representation.  Again I support HB2025 

  

Respectfully,  

Brett Anderson   
Republican Precinct Committeeman  
Sedgwick County 

 

 


